Minutes of the Crawford ISD

School Health Advisory Council

January 25, 2023

A meeting of the CISD SHAC was held on 1/25/2023 at the Elementary School. Present were Leslie Grantham, Marcy Claxton, Jolinda Whitney, Keri Hayes, Marilyn Judy, and Jackie Hejl. Absent was Kristi Murphy.

Marilyn Judy called the meeting to order.

Minutes of the December SHAC meeting were read and approved.

A discussion of CPR Readiness at Crawford ISD was held. Jackie reported that all physical education faculty and teachers that drive students off campus are trained for CPR. In the past, bus drivers have not been required to be trained in CPR.

CPR training is a requirement for graduation. Marcy reported that CPR will be taught to the lower grades of high school, not just the seniors beginning this year.

The SHAC recommends that bus drivers be CPR and Stop the Bleed trained.

Marilyn Judy reported that the Crawford EMS needs volunteers. If Crawford lost the ambulance service, there will be no ambulance at the football games. A class for "Emergency Medical Responder" is scheduled for February 13, 2023 if there are at least 10 to sign for the class. The SHAC recommended Marilyn contact Tami Burch to place this information on the CISD website.

This meeting was audio recorded and placed on the CISD website.

The next meeting will be held February 15, 2023 at the Elementary School.

Minutes submitted by Jackie Hejl, RN